Sent: 12 April 2019 T

To: Diver, John

Subject: 144 Mill Lane

Attachments: 144 Mill Lane- Proposed tree 001.jpg
Dear John.

Following our conversation, please find attached a site plan showing the two lime trees to be removed and
replaced with one no. wild cherry (Prunus avium) as suggested.

It was agreed that the new tree would be planted the first planting season after the works are
completed on site.

| trust that this condition can be amended and signed off now.

In the meantime, | have sent you photos of the timber cladding we propose to use.
Thank you for your help. Much appreciated.

Regards

Jeremy

Jeremy Steene RIBA
Steene Associates (Architects) Limited

Creative Architectural Solutions




